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CONSERVATION

Avery - it looks like we must wait for the GBftfimeeting but we could approach
the Mexican Foundation - what do you think? Bud Goldstone 12/15/98

DATE: December 14, 1998
TO: Mr. Bud Goldstone
FAX #: (310) 568-1571

THE GETTY
FROM: Giora Solar

The J. Paul Getty Museumn

Research Institute for
the History of Art and

the Humanities RE: Dear Mr. Goldstonsz,

Conservation Institute
Informatlon Institute

Education Institute
for the Arts

With the leaving of Mr. Corzo, and a new Director coming on board, it

will be useless at the moment to discuss any involvement of the GCI in
new projects. I suggest that you be in touch with us at the beginning of

Grant Program ; .

. February; by then 1 hope we will know much better what is our

Leadership Instilute Tor s 4 :

Museur Manzgement Institute’s direction.

The J. Paul Getty Trust

Sincerely,

G O

Giora Solar
Group Director, Cionservation

cc: Mario Bravo
(323) %66-6499 FAX

1200 Getty Center Drlve, Suite 700, Las An;ieles, California 90049-1684 Phone 310 440.7325 Fax 310 440.7702



